
 

Good evening, parents of Milford Mill students. 

On September 14th, students at Milford Mill Academy will begin receiving 

devices.  Students will take these laptop computers home, and they will be 

responsible for bringing them to school on a daily basis.  They will also receive 

chargers and a bag; they should charge their devices at home. 

On Tuesday, the first day of the school year, students will receive Student Device 

Loan & Use Agreement forms that their parents must sign if they are to be issued 

devices.  Parents must acknowledge that they watched a ten minute video on the 

use and care of the devices. 

The video can be watched online through the BCPS website.  You will have a very 

brief sign in page to complete first.  There will also be an opportunity to watch the 

video during back-to-school night, September 13th from 5:00-7:00. 

The link is: 

https://bcpsvolunteers-md.safeschools.com/register/c3cc3ac5 

Please remember to sign the user agreement form and return it to your student’s 

English teacher. 

I hope you are as excited as I am about the transformative effect of blended 

learning on our classrooms. 

Sincerely, 

T. Long   

Thomas Long 

Milford Mill Academy 

Assistant Principal 

443-809-3504 

“Moving Milford Mill to New Heights” 
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